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Hi Brad,
I have created a new subfolder within Drobox to share NOP comment letters. We received one from NAHC which I have uploaded. I will upload
further comment letters as they are received, instead of forwarding them to you via email.

Best,

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.




